


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, July 20,2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Sept. 13 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM


· ONE EVENDALE-  The Company and the IAM and UAW continue to be miles apart on One Evendale discussions. They are still waiting to hear what aspects of One Evendale will benefit Our Members. The deadline for discussing One Evendale is next Friday. It is at this time the Committee will inform the Membership whether or not they will continue to sit at the table. Remember, if there is an agreement, the Members will decide by vote whether to accept it or not. In the end, it is your decision.
· CWI STUDY GUIDES- The CWI Study Guides are in for Mechanicals. See your supervisor for a copy.
· NO MONTHLY MEETING- There will be no monthly meeting in July or August. Enjoy your Summer.
· FIDELITY- The Fidelity Reps. will return to the plant in Sept. for one on one counseling. If you are interested, contact Matt Finley at 513-503-3128 for more information.
· HOOKS AND HAWGS- The flyer and registration form for the Hooks and Hawgs is out. See your Steward or we have plenty of forms in the IAM Office. This years event is on Sat. Sept. 17.
· GOLF OUTING- Registration Forms for the Guide Dogs Golf Outing will be out shortly. We only have 33 Foursomes available. It’s going to be on a first come first serve basis. Your Steward will receive the form in his email next week.

“ Being a politician is a poor profession. Being a public servant is a noble one.” Herbert Hoover

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912

  








To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
